
We are coming off of a busy and beautiful summer season.  
Let’s hope for some continued nice weather into the fall.  

One of the big successes in the Town this summer has been the complete 
overhaul of our 30 year old wastewater treatment plant. A job that was  

forecast to be $1.4 million of our taxpayer dollars.  
Through some ingenuity and creative hard work, our very own Public Works crew  

managed to get the entire Job done for about $400,000.  
So, if you saw a pothole not filled or some grass neglected, there was an  

important reason behind those delays.  
We owe a huge thank you to this crew for saving the Town close to an  

entire year of tax income. If you consider a penny saved is two pennies earned, the efforts 
of this fine group has put the town in a very good financial position.  

 

Town Log 2025 

 

 Town Office Hours  
OPEN: 8:30am-4:30pm, Monday to Friday  

Phone: 250-956-3111 
 

Harbour Office and Visitor Centre  
OPEN: Monday to Saturday,  

9:00am-4:30pm 
Phone: 250-956-3881 

 
For emergencies after hours call  

250-956-4521    
 

Both Town and Harbour Office will be closed 
September 1st & the 30th, 2025 

 

 

 



 

 

 

September Tide Chart   

Register for the Dance Season! 
 

Ages 3 & up (ballet, tap & jazz) 

 OR 4 week mini-seasons through the year 
On-line & in person registration  
portsideacademy@hotmail.ca  

(250) 230-0825 
www.portsideacademy.studio  

In studio registration September 3rd & 4th, from  
6:00pm to 7:00pm 

Portside Academy of Performing Arts  
325 Cedar Street, Port McNeill 

Port McNeill Canskate Registration 
 

Lessons run Mondays and Wednesdays starting  
October 15, 2025 from 4:00pm to 4:45pm  

Registration takes place at the Chilton Arena. 
 Be sure to arrive a little early to register! 

We accept cash, cheque, e-transfer, and Square  
payments for your convenience. 

 
We can’t wait to see all your smiling faces there!  


